
The Watermark is accepting submissions for our December contest! 
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The Watermark is accepting submissions for our 
December contest, "A Long Winter's Night." Your 
prompt is to create something--whether it be a short 
story, poem, art piece (visual or digital), or photograph-
-inspired by the concept of a "long winter's night." 
Please keep content appropriate for an audience of all 
ages. First and second place winners will each receive 
an Amazon gift card! Details below. 
 
Who can enter?  FCPS middle and high school 
students 
 
How many entries can I submit?  One submission 
per category 
 
Winners will be announced by Friday, January 11. 
Certificates and prizes will be distributed.  
 

Deadline: Wednesday, January 2 
Submissions and details at 

https://lancerwatermark.weebly.com/contest
s.html 

 
 

We can't wait to see your submissions! 
 


